
Term 2
Welcome back to Term 2, we all hope you had a restful and enjoyable half-term break. We now have the
run-up to Christmas which is always a really exciting time in primary schools. As there are so many events
going on this term, keep an eye out on our diary dates.

Parents’ Consultation Evening
Thank you to everyone who came along to our parent consultations this week. Now that we have had a term in
school, it is always good to share the progress the children have been making and how they have settled back
into life at school. We hope that Starlings’ parents found the short reports useful in Mrs Ball’s absence. I know
this isn’t as good as meeting in person, but it seemed the best way to pass on information at this time. Many
thanks to Mrs Ball who completed these while on sickness absence. If any parents were unable to attend this
week, please contact us to make an appointment.

Anti-bullying week
Next week is anti-bullying week and this year's theme is 'respect.' Through a range of enjoyable activities the
children will explore what the term 'bullying' means and how we can ensure we are kind and respectful to each
other. Don't forget children are able to wear odd socks on Tuesday to promote inclusivity.

Mr Turull

Street Dance - Goldfinch Class

This week, children in Goldfinch class enjoyed a session of Street Dance with IG Sports. Here’s what they
thought:

“Street dance was so much fun. I loved it. I thought I was really good and now I keep practising. I love the
dance routine and I am so glad they did it and the teachers were lovely.” - Flo

“I found Street Dance interactive. It was super fun and I am so glad that I could be a part of it. If you were trying
to find something to do it would be perfect for you. My favourite part was the ending of the dance.” - Theo

“When we did Street Dance it was so much fun. The song we danced to was really good and we all enjoyed it.
If you haven’t tried it, I really recommend it” - Jess





News from the Classrooms

We have been talking all about fireworks and bonfires in Robin Class this
week. The children have created different firework art; using paint, glue
and different shapes. We have watched firework display videos and
spoken about how to stay safe when watching fireworks. We have also
been exploring light and dark as our theme of this term.

Recently we had an intruder in our classroom!!! Professor Klunk borrowed
all our drawings and magical writing to feed his Big Dream Story Machine.
We are not sure who this professor is or what his magical machine can do
but we are very excited to share with him the work we do in our English
lessons.nHe also left us a magical portal (silver box) we can use to
communicate with him through written messages! Have you ever heard
about Professor Klunk?

This week in Starlings the children have enjoyed their geography learning
the different continents. In science they started a new topic and learnt
about igneous rocks. Yesterday the children were excited to go back to
forest school and create bonfire collages.

In Goldfinch class we started our new science topic of electricity.
This week we were looking at electrical appliances and how to be safe
when using electricity. We created posters to show how to be safe around
electricity and what might happen if we are not responsible.

In Swallows this week, we started our Geography topic on Global Trade.
We looked at importing and exporting goods. The children then created a
world trade flow chart to show where our imported items come from. They
used maps to find the countries and then draw arrows from that country to
the UK.


